
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
8 October 2021 
 
 
Athina Andonatou 
fyi-request-16883-69a3db80@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Athina 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 27 September 2021. 
Your request was: 
 

As a New Zealand citizen I would like to request information detailing what 
advisory services or any other services you as the Minister of Finance and the 
Government receive from Rothschild & Co - Global Advisory. 

 
From our records, neither the Government nor I as the Minister of Finance have 
received any services provided by Rothschild & Co. Consequently, I have decided to 
decline your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act: 
 

 that the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to 
locate it, cannot be found. 

 
This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Hon Grant Robertson 
Minister of Finance 
 
 


